
 
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

DAMON CAMPUS 
STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA)  

Minutes of March 20, 2015 
 SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT 
 Mariah Reynolds, President 
 Erzsebet Piros, Vice President of Events 
 Jennifer Lee, Vice President of Governance  
 Tyticka Hill, Budget Coordinator 
 Barbara McKinney, Recruitment Coordinator  
 Daniel Kenyon, Diversity Coordinator 
 Azseya Hamilton, Civic Engagement Coordinator 
 
 SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT 
 Aqueelah Abdullah, Social Activities Coordinator- excused absence  
  
 VISITORS PRESENT 
 Dr. Topping- Interim Executive Dean 
 Antonia Custodio- Associate Director of the Damon City Campus Executive Dean’s Office 
  
  ADVISORS PRESENT 
  Dr. Kenneth Humphrey, SEGA Faculty Advisor  
  Lisa Wallace, SEGA Advisor 
  Greg Wilson, SEGA Advisor 
  
  RESIGNATIONS  
  Denorris Wyns, Round Table Coordinator 
 
  The meeting was called to order at 12:19pm 
     
  OLD BUSINESS 
  “Pot of Gold” Game show on 3.18.15 in the 4th floor lounge this event was reviewed and went well.  

 
SPEAK TO SEGA  
Dr. Topping would like to publicly thank the SEGA team for the support of the New Downtown Campus. Particularly to thank 
Vice President of Governance Jennifer Lee for attending the Monroe Community College Association Inc. board meeting, she 
asked some very clarifying questions and represented the DCC community very well.  Dr. Topping would like to thank the 
President Mariah Reynolds and SEGA team for the additional funding and support of the Monroe Community College 
Association Inc.    Dr. Topping would like the SEGA Team to meet with the TRS faculty members to have a  meeting to get some 
questions answered, tentative dates are April 13, 15 and 27. 
 
Antonia Custodio is a part of the Sustainability Committee, she would like to collaborate with the SEGA team to have one main 
event for “Earth Day” on 4.22.15 at the Damon City Campus. Ms. Custodio is trying to connect with Home Depot or Lowes 
home improvement store for this event.  This will be tabled until further notice.  
 
NEW BUSINESS 
SUNY Speaks Up in Albany 3.24.15 - four of the SEGA members will be attending SUNY Speaks Up.  SEGA members will need to 
meet Ms. Wallace out at the Brighton campus in the back near the shuttle area at 4:00am on 3.24.15. 
 
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey- Keep doing a good job.  All of this work and experience is going to help you when you get out into the 
real world, in terms of what the employers are looking for.  So keep this up! Keep doing a good job. 
   
Greg Wilson- Keep up the good work. 



 
Lisa Wallace- Keep up the good work Ms. Wallace is looking forward to attending SUNY Speaks Up on Tuesday morning.  

 
  The meeting adjourned at 1:10pm. 
 
  Submitted by Catherin E. Ray, Office of Campus Life, Administrative Assistant  


